
 

 

 

POLICE   1800 8th Avenue  West Linn Oregon   97068 te lephone:  (503)  655-6214        fa x:   (503)  656-0319 

C I T Y  O F  T R E E S ,  H I L L S  A N D  R I V E R S      ●      W E S T L I N N O R E G O N . G O V  

PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 
Wednesday, February 24, 2021  

6:00 p.m. – WebEx* 
 
 
1. Call to Order and Introductions 

2. Review/approval of Agenda 

3. Approval of Minutes  

● Wednesday, February 26, 2020, audio recording & written draft 

4. Old Business/Advisory Board update since last meeting 11 months ago 

5. New Business 

 ● Future Meeting structure  

 ● Disaster Preparedness 

  ◌ Committee assignments 

  ◌ Map Your Neighborhood 

  ◌ Other preparedness news 

◌ Promotional ideas   

● Teen Driving Safety 

◌ Indefinite hold 

 ● Topics for the coming year – bring ideas for discussion 

6. Staff Updates  

● TVF&R 

● Police 

7. Community Comments (five minutes) 

8. Announcement of Next Meeting 

 ● To be determined at meeting   

9. Adjourn 

  



Meeting Notes: 
 

*COVID-19 Update:  Due to federal and state restrictions on public gatherings, City of West Linn facilities are temporarily closed 
to the public until further notice. All City Council and Citizen Advisory Board meetings will be conducted virtually via WebEx.  
 
The public can watch this meeting online via YouTube:  https://youtu.be/W3ve3j5rIOo 
 
Submit written comments by email to publicsafetyadvisoryboard@westlinnoregon.gov. All comments must be received prior to 
12:00 pm on the meeting day.  
 
To speak during the meeting, please provide your e-mail, phone number, and name to wlpdrecords@westlinnoregon.gov by 
noon the day of the meeting to be input into our system. Instructions on how to access the virtual meeting will then be provided 
to you by email prior to the meeting. 
 
If you require special assistance under the Americans with Disabilities Act, please call City Hall 48 hours before the meeting date, 
503-657-0331. 
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